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CIRCULAR COMMUNICATION TO COMMISSIONERS 
AND CONTRACTING GOVERNMENTS 

IWC.CCG.688 
 

 
IWC/60: New information on delegation offices 

 
 
Further to Circular Communication IWC.ALL.116 of 12 February, please note that all enquiries and bookings of 
delegation offices at the Sheraton Hotel should now be addressed to Mr. Francisco Quiroga 
(francisco.quiroga@sheraton.com) with a copy to Vivian Ley (vivian.ley@sheraton.com).  Mr Quiroga can also 
be reached on: tel: +562 7070690; fax: +562 7070991. 
 
Through Mr Quiroga, interested delegations can also arrange for their offices to be installed with appropriate 
equipment (e.g. furniture, computers, printers, fax, etc.). 
 
Please note that the number of delegation offices available is limited.  If you require a delegation office, I 
therefore urge you to contact the hotel as soon as possible if you have not already done so.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 
Secretary to the Commission 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


